From: Jenny Lapham To: Azaria Howell

Subject: FW: LGOIMA request - Dunedin Hospital

Date: Monday, 2 December 2024 11:30:00 am

Attachments: <u>image001.jpg</u>

image002.png Information.pdf

Kia Ora Azaria

Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay in providing the information to you .

Please find attached the correspondence you requested.

In regards to the cost for the period 27 September 2023 to 27 September 2024 the costs incurred were \$25,503.12. You may also be interested to know that the Council considered a report in relation to funding the Hospital Campaign at a meeting held on 26 November 2024. A link to the agenda is below:

Agenda of Council - Monday, 25 November 2024

A report was also considered at 30 October Council meeting.

https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2024/10/CNL 20241030 AGN 2791 AT SUP.PDF

I trust this answers your query and we apologise again for the delay in providing the information to you.

Kā mihi

Jennifer Lapham

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Jenny Lapham

Sent: Friday, 25 October 2024 4:43 p.m.

Kia Ora Azaria

I just wish to advise that we are in the process of reviewing the information requested and will

provide to you within the next 10 days. Please accept my apologies for the delay.

Kā mihi

Jennifer Lapham

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Azaria Howell <a azaria.howell@nzme.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 8 October 2024 2:45 p.m.

To: Jenny Lapham < <u>Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz</u>> **Subject:** Re: LGOIMA request - Dunedin Hospital

Thank you - that is correct, yes! I really appreciate it.

From: Jenny Lapham <
<a href="mailto:lenny.Lapham.Lapham.lapha

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 2:43:26 PM **To:** Azaria Howell azaria.howell@nzme.co.nz **Subject:** RE: LGOIMA request - Dunedin Hospital

Kia Ora Azaria

I refer to your e-mail of 27 September and our conversation yesterday.

To confirm we will provide an answer to your first question and you have agreed to refine your request regarding internal communications to being communications between Councillors and the Mayor's Office from 27 September 2023 to 27 September 2024. You have also asked for costs associated with the recent protest March.

Please confirm that my understanding is correct.

Regards

Kā mihi

Jennifer Lapham

Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer

Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

They Save We Pay		
		?
DCC Main Page		
	?	

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..

From: Azaria Howell <a azaria.howell@nzme.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 27 September 2024 9:06 a.m.

To: Official Information < officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: LGOIMA request - Dunedin Hospital

Kia ora,

Azaria Howell here from Newstalk ZB and the New Zealand Herald.

I'm getting in touch today under the Official Information Act and the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act to please request more information regarding the council's involvement and communications around Dunedin Hospital.

Please include communications from the Mayor to Health New Zealand officials, Ministry of Health officials, the Minister and Associate Minister of Health - about the hospital since the start of the new Mayor's tenure to now.

In addition, please provide internal council communications about the march opposing the cuts to the hospital spend and communications in the past year

regarding the council opposing the Government's plans around the hospital - and if there is any preference for what the council would like to see done with it.

Thank you very much - I really appreciate it.

Kind regards,

AZARIA HOWELL

Multimedia Journalist

M: 027 214 4478

E: <u>azaria.howell@nzme.co.nz</u>
ME: My pronouns are she/her



This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and subject to copyright. They may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message and notify the sender. You should not read, copy, use, change, alter or disclose this email or its attachments without authorisation. The company and any related or associated companies do not accept any liability in connection with this email and any attachments including in connection with computer viruses, data corruption, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. Any views expressed in this email and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of the company or the views of any of our related or associated companies.

Any information contained in this e-mail in relation to an advertising booking are subject to, and should be read in conjunction with, our standard advertising <u>Terms & Conditions</u>

NZME Ltd / NZME Holdings Ltd / NZME Publishing Ltd / NZME Radio Ltd / NZME Educational
Media Ltd

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and subject to copyright. They may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message and notify the sender. You should not read, copy, use, change, alter or disclose this email or its attachments without authorisation. The company and any related or associated companies do not accept any liability in connection with this email and any attachments including in

connection with computer viruses, data corruption, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. Any views expressed in this email and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of the company or the views of any of our related or associated companies.

Any information contained in this e-mail in relation to an advertising booking are subject to, and should be read in conjunction with, our standard advertising <u>Terms & Conditions</u>

NZME Ltd / NZME Holdings Ltd / NZME Publishing Ltd / NZME Radio Ltd / NZME Educational Media Ltd

From:

Office Of The Mayor

Sent:

Monday, 19 February 2024 11:37 a.m.

To:

Jules Radich; Sandy Graham; Leanne Mash

Subject:

FW: SRC-627 Letter from the Mayor of Dunedin

Attachments:

20240201 Letter to Minister Reti.pdf

FYI below.

Ngā manaakitanga

Jess Dunn

Executive Assistant to the Mayor of Dunedin

M 021 390 856

From: Shane Reti (MIN) <S.Reti@ministers.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, 19 February 2024 11:35 a.m.

To: Office Of The Mayor < Office. Mayor@dcc.govt.nz > **Subject:** SRC-627 Letter from the Mayor of Dunedin

Kia ora Mayor Jules Radich

On behalf of Hon Dr Shane Reti, Minister of Health, thank you for your email of 1 February 2024. We apologise for the delay in responding to you.

The Minister has noted your letter and has asked his officials for advice on the matters you have raised. You can expect a response from the Minister in due course.

Ngā mihi,



Office of Hon Dr Shane Reti Minister of Health Minister for Pacific Peoples

Email: <u>S.Reti@ministers.govt.nz</u> Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand

From: Office Of The Mayor [mailto:Office.Mayor@dcc.govt.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 1 February 2024 1:41 PM

To: Shane Reti (MIN) < <u>S.Reti@ministers.govt.nz</u>> Subject: Letter from the Mayor of Dunedin

Tēnā koe Minister Reti

Please find attached a letter from Jules Radich, Mayor of Dunedin.

Ngā manaakitanga

Jess Dunn

Executive Assistant to the Mayor of Dunedin M 021 390 856



If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..

Office of the Mayor



1 February 2024

Hon Dr Shane Reti Minister of Health New Zealand National Party

Tēnā koe Minister Reti,

I hope 2024 has begun well for you and you were able to enjoy relaxing time with friends and family over the holiday period, though I can imagine the demands of your portfolios will be significant.

I am looking forward to working with the new Government this year, and it will come as no surprise that the New Dunedin Hospital (NDH) is an area of particular interest. It is a great talking point around town as we see so many cranes working busily on the 2 sites. We can clearly visualise the structure of the Outpatients building as its steelwork frame fills the sky and the piles for Inpatients are steadily forming a mighty foundation.

Thank you for your advocacy of completion of this project to the services and facilities agreed in the Detailed Business Case. That endorsement triggered the previous Government to increase their commitment and led to multi-party support.

I enjoyed one of my first official meetings this year with Associate Minister of Health, Matt Doocey and it was good to be able to convey to him the enthusiasm that the people of Dunedin and our wider Otago Southland region have for this construction. Naturally I pointed out that his home province of Canterbury also has an interest in the facility, as in the inevitable event of AF8, Dunedin Hospital will be located on the most stable site in the South Island.

You are quite right that the pathology provisions for NDH will need a separate business case and I would like to offer our services if we can be of any help in that process.

Thank you for all you have done so far. I have received positive feedback from health professionals who welcome your intention to shift more decision making back to local.

Best wishes for the year ahead. Please call if I can be of any assistance.

Yours sincerely

Jules Radich

Mayor of Dunedin

From:

Andrew Whiley

Sent:

Friday, 20 September 2024 11:07 a.m.

To:

Brent Weatherall

Cc:

Kathryn van Beek; Sandy Graham; Jules Radich

Subject:

RE: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

What an awesome idea!!

Especially if we have tags in communities around Otago and Southland that leaders from those areas could bring to town to present as part of the Octagon protest.

Are there also potential ambassadors in the "Highlanders" Region (Otago & Southland) that could capture video messages from their communities and upload to a central website/social media portal. This way Brent could have recorded this lady's message and upload it so she felt her message was captured!! I'm thinking how we did the Gig City campaign!!

Cheers Andrew

From: Brent Weatherall < Brent. Weatherall@dcc.govt.nz >

Sent: Friday, 20 September 2024 10:52 am

To: Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) <council.2022-

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications <comms@dcc.govt.nz>; Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Hi Kathryn'

I have just had an elderly customer in my store appreciating my footpath sign flying the flag for the hospital campaign.

She came up with a suggestion that I thought had merit which I promised to pass on.

She avoids crowds and is not tech savvy and she suggested perhaps dressing up the Octagon with ribbons where people could tie a symbolic ribbon perhaps with a message with meaning to trees railings or a specific structure etc to show support in their own time.

Some could criticise it could look messy however I feel it could be quite symbolic.

Have a good day.

Brent

Cr Brent Weatherall

Councillor

M 021 192 4549 | E brent.weatherall@dcc.govt.nz

Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Kathryn van Beek < Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz >

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 5:03:22 PM

To: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz >

Cc: Communications < comms@dcc.govt.nz>; Sian Sutton < Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Kia ora Mr Mayor and Councillors

Please find attached to this email:

- · Text that you can use as the basis for your communications with your networks
- A banner that you can add to your social media profiles
- Some quick snaps from the campaign launch
- Social media assets that you can share on your social media. (Please drive people to the Facebook event for the march when you create your social posts.)

Useful links:

- They Save We Pay: Stop the Cuts march Facebook event: (1) They Save We Pay Dunedin Hospital public march | Facebook
- LinkTree we will save useful campaign links here as they become available: <u>theysavewepay | Facebook |</u>
 Linktree

On social media you can use the hashtags: #TheySaveWePay #HospitalCutsHurt

Facebook profile frame

You can add a 'They Save We Pay' frame to your Facebook. To do this, click this link: https://www.facebook.com/profilepicframes/?selected overlay id=1720015638733681

T-shirts

T-shirts can be collected from Kim's office after 8.30am tomorrow.

Email signature

A branded email signature will be available tomorrow – we'll aim to load it automatically to your Outlook accounts.

Special edition of FYI

We will create a special, digital edition of FYI that will go out early next week. If you would like your story included, please complete the following sentence and email it to comms@dcc.govt.nz: "Cuts hurt me/my whānau/my community because......."

Good luck with the campaign!

Kā mihi

Kathryn.

Kathryn van Beek

COMMUNICATIONS TEAM MANAGER
COUNCIL COMMUNICATIONS AND MARKETING

M 021 88 44 30 | E kathryn.vanbeek@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

From:

Richard Trow < Richard. Trow@TeWhatuOra.govt.nz>

Sent:

Wednesday, 25 September 2024 04:11 p.m.

Subject:

In confidence: Ministers' briefing on the future of New Dunedin Hospital

Hello,

You are invited to join us for a ministerial briefing on the future of New Dunedin Hospital tomorrow morning.

Infrastructure Minister Chris Bishop and Health Minister Dr Shane Reti will provide details about next steps, prior to a national announcement on the project at 12pm.

Health NZ staff will be on hand to take questions.

We ask that you keep this invitation and the information you receive at the briefing confidential until the announcement at 12pm.

When: Thursday 26 September

Time: 11.10am-11.40am

Where: The Boardroom, New Dunedin Hospital project management office, 83 Castle Street,

Dunedin Central.

If you are unable to attend in person, we will provide meeting access remotely at:

https://us02web.zoom.us/i/83923376909

Meeting ID: 839 2337 6909

Passcode: 731233

Regards,

Hamish Brown, Group Director of Operations - Southern, Health NZ Blake Lepper, Head of Infrastructure Delivery, Health NZ

Richard Trow Business Group Partners Lead Communications and Engagement

Mobile +64 21 278 7233 |email richard.trow@tewhatuora.govt.nz 69 Tory Street, Wellington Follow us on LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram

Health New Zealand
Te Whatu Ora

From:

Richard Trow < Richard. Trow@TeWhatuOra.govt.nz>

Sent:

Thursday, 26 September 2024 11:40 a.m.

Subject:

Decisions on the future of New Dunedin Hospital

Hello,

Today the Minister of Health, the Minister of Infrastructure and the Health New Zealand Commissioners confirmed an increased Budget for the New Dunedin Hospital Project.

An additional \$290 million, held in contingency by Cabinet, brings the new envelope to \$1.88 Billion for the design, construction and commissioning of a modern hospital in Dunedin.

Under current settings, however, the cost of completion is forecast to exceed even this new limit.

This ongoing cost escalation and the recommendations of a review into the Inpatients Building, undertaken by Infrastructure Commission, Te Waihanga, has informed a decision by Ministers to review options to manage costs.

Health NZ has been instructed to work urgently to develop options that can be achieved within the budget and deliver a modern hospital and health services that are driven by clinical safety and new models of care.

Two options are being considered, both incorporating the Outpatient Building:

- Revision of the project's specification and scope within the existing structural envelope, such as reducing the number of floors, delaying the fit-out of some areas until they're needed, and/or identifying further services that can be retained on the existing hospital site or in other Health NZ buildings within Dunedin among other possible solutions.
- A staged development on the old hospital site including a new clinical services building and refurbishing the existing ward tower.

Health NZ will consult with key Southern stakeholders, including clinical leaders, to ensure they understand the benefits and risks before a final decision is made. We will be working hard to minimise any delays to opening dates.

The announcement today does not impact the Outpatient Building, which is due to open for patients towards the end of 2026. Health NZ will be prioritising the planning for the opening of this building. This new infrastructure is a key part of New Dunedin Hospital and will make a tangible difference to delivery of planned care in the Southern Region.

We acknowledge the challenges and the concerns of the community and taxpayers. Our focus now is to move forward and provide certainty as fast as we can.

The context we are working in recognises significant pressures on the health budget, despite record investment. We know that other major hospitals around New Zealand also require significant capital investment.

Regards,

Hamish Brown, Group Director of Operations - Southern, Health NZ Blake Lepper, Head of Infrastructure Delivery, Health NZ

Richard Trow Business Group Partners Lead Communications and Engagement

Mobile +64 21 278 7233 |email richard.trow@tewhatuora.govt.nz 69 Tory Street, Wellington Follow us on LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram



Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora TeWhatuOra.govt.nz

Statement of confidentiality: This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message

From:

Sophie Barker

Sent:

Friday, 27 September 2024 02:38 p.m.

To:

Lauren Riddle

Subject:

FW: Hospital Campaign

From: Jules Radich <Jules.Radich@dcc.govt.nz> **Sent:** Thursday, 12 September 2024 9:35 a.m. **To:** Sophie Barker <Sophie.Barker@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: RE: Hospital Campaign

Good morning Sophie

Our ELT meeting was less than 24 hours ago so to expect an update at this stage is unrealistic.

However, work has been proceeding apace and there will be an update before the weekend.

Perhaps you have forgotten but the previous campaign took many weeks to round up the support and unanimity from stakeholders that made it such a success.

Thankfully, I now know many of the people personally and that is certainly making a difference as they come on board.

The last thing we need is individuals firing off in their own directions.

As I asked yesterday, please put forward any suggestions you have.

Thank you

Jules Radich

MAYOR OF DUNEDIN TE KOROMATUA O ŌTEPOTI

M 027 432 0382 | E mayor@dcc.govt.nz

From: Sophie Barker < Sophie.Barker@dcc.govt.nz >

Sent: Thursday, 12 September 2024 8:20 am **To:** Jules Radich < <u>Jules.Radich@dcc.govt.nz</u>>

Cc: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz >

Subject: Hospital Campaign

Good morning Jules

Is there an update on a hospital campaign strategy for Councillors?
I think we agreed at ELT that you'd work on a strategy so we can get actioning together
Thanks heaps

Ngā mihi All the best Sophie

Sophie Barker

Kaikaunihera/Councillor

Dunedin City Council

From:

Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz>

Sent:

Tuesday, 1 October 2024 11:29 a.m.

To: Subject: Lauren Riddle FW: Minister Reti

From: Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz > Date: Tuesday, 17 September 2024 at 9:07 PM

To: Bill Acklin <Bill.Acklin@dcc.govt.nz>, Jules Radich <Jules.Radich@dcc.govt.nz>, Council 2022-

2025 (Elected Members) < council. 2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: Minister Reti

I agree with Bill.

We need to avoid using various issues including the Regional Tertiary Hospital as Party Political beat-ups.

Thanks Jules for your best efforts at diplomacy rather than resorting to media war.

Lee

From: Bill Acklin <Bill.Acklin@dcc.govt.nz>

Date: Tuesday, 17 September 2024 at 8:48 PM

To: Mandy Mayhem < Mandy. Mayhem@dcc.govt.nz>, Jules Radich < Jules. Radich@dcc.govt.nz>,

Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: Minister Reti

Thanks for the update, Jules.

I would suggest that resuming the old campaign is not appropriate. If a campaign is the thing to do, I would suggest we carefully consider what a new campaign should look like. Wearing the old t-shirts as per the recent ODT photo make us look like clowns. And there were plenty of negative comments about that article.

As I mentioned last week, we need to work out how we are going to launch a new campaign without staff resources and a budget. Staff are over stretched, and funds are very low.

Bill

Get Outlook for iOS



If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..

From: Mandy Mayhem < Mandy. Mayhem@dcc.govt.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 7:49:42 PM

To: Jules Radich < Jules. Radich@dcc.govt.nz>; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: Minister Reti

Thank you.

Will we wear t shirts tomorrow to meetings?

Mā te wā Mandy

Cr Mandy Mayhem

Kaikaunihera/Councillor

M 021 919 555 | E mandy.mayhem@dcc.govt.nz

Kaunihera ā-rohe o Ōtepoti | Dunedin City Council 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Jules Radich < Jules.Radich@dcc.govt.nz> Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 7:46:05 PM

To: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Minister Reti

Colleagues

It was an interesting trip to Wellington today.

Minister Reti was as supportive as he could be but while there are no cuts proposed to clinical services at this time, there are cost overruns.

In the first instance, he is focused on construction costs because that is where the cost increases lie. Additional negotiation resources are being deployed in that regard.

In the meantime, in line with general community feeling, it is worth resuming our campaign in order to head off any reduction in clinical facilities or services.

To that end, I have started referring to the hospital as the New Southern Region Tertiary Hospital rather than NDH. Various commentators have depreciated the importance of the hospital by calling it a local facility, so I would urge you all to adopt the longer and more accurate terminology in order to head off that line of thought.

Have a pleasant evening

Jules Radich

MAYOR OF DUNEDIN TE KOROMATUA O ŌTEPOTI

M 027 432 0382 | E mayor@dcc.govt.nz

From:

Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz>

Sent:

Wednesday, 2 October 2024 12:10 a.m.

To:

Lauren Riddle

Subject:

FW: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

From: Lee Vandervis <lee@vandervision.co.nz> Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 at 11:38 PM

To: Bill Acklin <Bill.Acklin@dcc.govt.nz>, Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>, Council

2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>, Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>, Liz

Knowles <Liz.Knowles@dcc.govt.nz>, Chris Morris <Chris.Morris@dcc.govt.nz>, Grace McKee

Cagney < Grace. McKee Cagney @dcc.govt.nz >

Subject: Re: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

CORRECTION.

The correct tune for the words below is from 'The Famer in the Dell'

Apologies,

Lee

From: Bill Acklin < Bill. Acklin@dcc.govt.nz>

Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 at 5:18 PM

To: Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>, Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members)

<council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>, Lee Vandervis <lee@vandervision.co.nz>

Cc: Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>, Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>, Liz

Knowles <Liz.Knowles@dcc.govt.nz>, Chris Morris <Chris.Morris@dcc.govt.nz>, Grace McKee

Cagney < Grace. McKeeCagney@dcc.govt.nz >

Subject: Re: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

I do Lee.....but it doesn't march 😂



Get Outlook for iOS



If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited...

From: Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz> Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 5:02:30 PM

To: Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) <council.2022-

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>; Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>; Liz Knowles <Liz.Knowles@dcc.govt.nz>; Chris Morris@dcc.govt.nz>; Grace McKee Cagney <Grace.McKeeCagney@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

Possible chant to the tune of 'The Grand Old Duke of York'?

The Piles are in the ground
The Plans have all been done
So Build the Southern Hospital
The Piles are in the ground

Cheers, Lee

PS Bill – have you got a portable keyboard to help us keep the same tune?

From: Lee Vandervis <lee@vandervision.co.nz> Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 at 3:27 PM

To: Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>, Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members)

<council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>, Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>, Liz Knowles <Liz.Knowles@dcc.govt.nz>, Chris Morris <Chris.Morris@dcc.govt.nz>, Grace McKee Cagney <Grace.McKeeCagney@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

I will be there at 4.30 and look for my T shirt in the meantime Lee

From: Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>

Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 at 3:25 PM

To: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz >

Cc: Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>, Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>, Liz Knowles <Liz.Knowles@dcc.govt.nz>, Chris Morris <Chris.Morris@dcc.govt.nz>, Grace McKee

Cagney < Grace. McKee Cagney @dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: urgent photo - today 4.30 in tee shirts - probably old ones

Councillors

ODT are going to run a front page lead about the protest march tomorrow if we can get a photo sorted.

So, the plan is as many of you as possible in tees at the top of the escalator in the Civic Centre at 4.30 today. Staff will have placards etc and aim to move down on George somewhere looking like you are preparing to march.

We are ringing around business, community and health leaders trying to get a quick group together. Fell free to reach out.

Acknowledge this won't suit many of you but a front page launch will have wide reach.

Sandy

Chief Executive Dunedin City Council



If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..

From:

Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz>

Sent:

Tuesday, 1 October 2024 11:27 a.m.

To:

Lauren Riddle

Subject:

FW: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

LGOIMA requests here and following

From: Lee Vandervis < lee@vandervision.co.nz > Date: Friday, 20 September 2024 at 3:46 PM

To: Mandy Mayhem < Mandy. Mayhem@dcc.govt.nz>, Kathryn van Beek

<Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>, Brent Weatherall <Brent.Weatherall@dcc.govt.nz>, Council 2022-

2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications < comms@dcc.govt.nz>, Sian Sutton < Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Hi Mandy,

I looked up 'bread and roses song' and the first version was **Bread and roses lyric video (version from the film Pride)**

I found this as awkward to sing that some waiatas, so doubt that it work as a marching song.

Cheers,

Lee

From: Mandy Mayhem < Mandy. Mayhem@dcc.govt.nz>

Date: Friday, 20 September 2024 at 11:03 AM

To: Kathryn van Beek < Kathryn.van Beek@dcc.govt.nz>, Brent Weatherall

<Brent.Weatherall@dcc.govt.nz>, Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) <council.2022-</p>

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications < comms@dcc.govt.nz>, Sian Sutton < Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Morena all,

Thinking of tunes for the march or when we arrive in Octagon.

Bread and roses- as a poem or a song.

It's a classic.

Ngā mihi

Mandy

Cr Mandy Mayhem

Kaikaunihera/Councillor

M 021 919 555 | E mandy.mayhem@dcc.govt.nz

Kaunihera ā-rohe o Ōtepoti | Dunedin City Council 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz



If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited..

From: Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 10:53:26 AM

To: Brent Weatherall <Brent.Weatherall@dcc.govt.nz>; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) <council.2022-

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications <comms@dcc.govt.nz>; Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Kia ora Cr Weatherall

Great idea, thanks for passing this on. We have a campaign meeting at 11.30 and will discuss this then.

Kā mihi

Kathryn.

From: Brent Weatherall < Brent. Weatherall@dcc.govt.nz >

Sent: 20 September 2024 10:51

To: Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>; Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) <council.2022-

2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications <comms@dcc.govt.nz>; Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Hi Kathryn'

I have just had an elderly customer in my store appreciating my footpath sign flying the flag for the hospital campaign.

She came up with a suggestion that I thought had merit which I promised to pass on.

She avoids crowds and is not tech savvy and she suggested perhaps dressing up the Octagon with ribbons where people could tie a symbolic ribbon perhaps with a message with meaning to trees railings or a specific structure etc to show support in their own time.

Some could criticise it could look messy however I feel it could be quite symbolic.

Have a good day.

Brent

Cr Brent Weatherall

Councillor

M 021 192 4549 | E brent.weatherall@dcc.govt.nz

Dunedin City Council 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Kathryn van Beek <Kathryn.vanBeek@dcc.govt.nz>

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 5:03:22 PM

To: Council 2022-2025 (Elected Members) < council.2022-2025@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Communications <comms@dcc.govt.nz>; Sian Sutton <Sian.Sutton@dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: They Save We Pay: Hospital Cuts Hurt

Kia ora Mr Mayor and Councillors

Please find attached to this email:

- Text that you can use as the basis for your communications with your networks
- A banner that you can add to your social media profiles
- Some quick snaps from the campaign launch
- Social media assets that you can share on your social media. (Please drive people to the Facebook event for the march when you create your social posts.)

Useful links:

- They Save We Pay: Stop the Cuts march Facebook event: (1) They Save We Pay Dunedin Hospital public march | Facebook
- LinkTree we will save useful campaign links here as they become available: theysavewepay | Facebook | Linktree

On social media you can use the hashtags: #TheySaveWePay #HospitalCutsHurt

Facebook profile frame

You can add a 'They Save We Pay' frame to your Facebook. To do this, click this link: https://www.facebook.com/profilepicframes/?selected_overlay_id=1720015638733681

T-shirts

T-shirts can be collected from Kim's office after 8.30am tomorrow.

Email signature

A branded email signature will be available tomorrow – we'll aim to load it automatically to your Outlook accounts.

Special edition of FYI

We will create a special, digital edition of FYI that will go out early next week. If you would like your story included, please complete the following sentence and email it to comms@dcc.govt.nz: "Cuts hurt me/my whānau/my community because......."

Good luck with the campaign!

Kā mihi Kathryn.

Kathryn van Beek

COMMUNICATIONS TEAM MANAGER
COUNCIL COMMUNICATIONS AND MARKETING

M 021 88 44 30 | E kathryn.vanbeek@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz